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January 14, 2011

Mr. John McEntagart

Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use
Environmental Protection Agency

Regional Inspectorate

McCumiskey House

Richview

Clonskeagh Road

Dublin 14

Our Ref: 1182 Westland Horticulture

Your Ref: P0914-01

Re: Article 11 Request for Further Information in support of Application for
IPPC Licence (21.September. 2010)

Dear John,

Further to our telephone conversation this afternoon regarding the above IPPC
License Application, we wish to revise the timescale f%n%ur response to the above
request for further information. &
N Q@

As outlined in our letter of November 18, Zqﬁ‘@/e had undertaken to respond by
January 17, 2011. That timescale had beg@og&bsed on having responses to our third
party consultations on the Appropriate , &S?hent completed at that stage.

QRS
We received responses to our consg fons with both the National Parks and Wildlife
Service and the Shannon Regio%\ isheries Board on January 4 and are currently
working to ensure that the com\ nts and observations of both organizations are
comprehensively addressed w%he Appropriate Assessment.

Given the objective of coﬁ‘hpﬂmg a comprehensive submission on all of the items
requested in the Article 11 request, including a comprehensive Natura Impact
Assessment in order to facilitate the Appropriate Assessment, Westland request an
extension until February 4, 2011 to submit the requested information.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries in respect of the above.

Kind Regards

Yours sincerely

Ménaging Director

CcC Mark Hamill, Quality Systems Manager, Westland Horticulture Limited m
SGS

FBD House, Fels Point, Tralee, Co. Kerry
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